
Meeting 2009 June 01

 

COUNCIL REPORT

 
 

COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: BC CRIME PREVENTION ASSOCIATION 2009 TRAINING 

SYMPOSIUM – 2009 SEPTEMBER 24 - 26 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  Council authorize up to four (4) Community Policing Committee members 
to attend the BC Crime Prevention Association 2009 Training Symposium at an 
approximate cost of $1,500. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Community Policing Committee, at its meeting held on 2009 May 14, received information 
regarding the BCCPA 2009 Training Symposium to be held 2009 September 24 – 26 at the 
Sheraton Guildford Hotel, Surrey. 
 
Arising from discussion, the Committee requested that Council approve the expenditure of up to 
$1,500 to cover the registration fee to send up to four (4) members of the Community Policing 
Committee to the BCCPA Symposium.  The funds will be allocated from the Committees, 
Boards and Commissions budget. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor P. Calendino 
Chair 
 
Councillor P. McDonell 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor R. Chang 
Member 

 
Copied to: City Manager 

Director Finance 
Director Planning & Building 
RCMP, OIC 

 
 
 
 


